
March 16, 2020 

Addendum 1 
ITB # 20-12-207732 
2020 ARRC Tie Scan / Inspection Services 

Addendum number 1 is issued for an extension of time. 

The Closing Date for this has changed.  This ITB will close as follows: 
Proposals will be received until March 25, 2020 @ 3:00 PM local Alaska time. 

Clarifications:   

Due to the current conditions affecting the workplace emailed bids will be accepted for this 
solicitation. Please send them to Goemerg@akrr.com by the closing date specified above. 
It will be the vendor’s responsibility to ensure the emailed bid is received. 

All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Greg Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99501.  


